



A Virtual Event Honoring Leaders in 
Telehealth

Award for Improved Policy Changes to Advance 
Telehealth
Elizabeth Whitehorn, Director of the Ilinois Department of 
Healthcare and Family Services (HFS), led efforts to maintain 
telehealth services and policies, no longer required by the 
Special Recognition

Special Recognition
Pat Schou, recently retired Executive Director of the Illinois 
Critical Care Hospital Network, has been a long-time leader 
inadvancing telehealth to serve the health needs of rural Illinois.                            

2024 Award For Excellence In 
Telehealth

When:	 Tuesday 
12/3/2024


Time:	 1:00 pm CT


Other:	 Information on 
linking to this 
event will be 
sent on receipt 
of  registration


Register Here

This event is hosted by:

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_iq2iNmqARoW3zUaBdVbgXg

